
 

 
 
 

 

HIGH TEA 
WILL BE SERVED AT THE VICTORIA THEATRE 

TARNAGULLA 

SATURDAY 3RD OCTOBER 2015 

1 pm.- 3.30 pm. $6.00 per person. 

      

ALSO A DISPLAY OF THE EARY HISTORY OF  

TARNAGULLA & SURROUNDS 
 

You are very welcome to come and see the grand old Victoria Theatre, 
enjoy High Tea and browse through our wonderful history. 

Dorothy Silke 

President  

Loddon Southern Development & Tourism Committee  

Loddon Shire 5494 1257     loddonvisitorinformationcentre@loddon.vic.gov.au 
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